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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, PLEASE 
 
 
 

WORLD WEAVER PRESS 
ANNOUNCES RELEASE OF 

“SPECTER SPECTACULAR: 13 GHOSTLY TALES” 
 

NEW ANTHOLOGY NOW AVAILABLE 
IN TRADE PAPERBACK AND EBOOK 

 
 
 

New York, NY (September 25, 2012) – World Weaver Press (Eileen 
Wiedbrauk, Editor-in-Chief) has announced Specter Spectacular: 13 
Ghostly Tales, an anthology of new twists on the classic ghost story, 
is available in trade paperback and ebook today, Tuesday, September 
25, 2012. 
 
Specter Spectacular: 13 Ghostly Tales is available via Amazon.com, 
Kobo.com, and other online retailers. You can also find Specter 
Spectacular: 13 Ghostly Tales on Goodreads. 
 
Specter Spectacular: 13 Ghostly Tales features the literary talents of 
Amanda C. Davis (“My Rest A Stone”), A. E. Decker (“Death and Taxes”), 
Larry Hodges (“The Haunts of Albert Einstein”), Sue Houghton (“The 
Secret of Echo Cottage”), Andrea Janes (“A Fitting Tribute”), Terence 
Kuch (“What If It Could Speak!”), Robbie MacNiven (“The Little House 
at Bull Run Creek”), Kou K. Nelson (“Safe Upon the Shore”), Jamie Rand 
(“Alabaster”), Shannon Robinson (“Wendigo”), Calie Voorhis (“Cooter, 
Ass-munch, and Me”), Jay Wilburn (“Pushed Out”), and Kristina 
Wojtaszek (“Cinder”). 

Spirits, poltergeists, hauntings, creatures of the dark—Specter 
Spectacular: 13 Ghostly Tales delivers all these and more in thirteen 
spooky twists on the classic ghost story.  From the heartwarming and 
humorous to the eerie and chilling, this anthology holds a story for 
everyone who has ever been thrilled by the unknown or wondered what 
might lie beyond the grave. Step inside and witness ghosts of the 
past, tales of revenge, the inhuman, the innocent, the damned, and 
more. But be warned—once you cross the grave into this world of 
fantasy and fright, you may find there's no way back out. 
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World Weaver Press is a publisher of fantasy, science fiction, and 
nonfiction, dedicated to producing quality novels, novellas, 
collections, and anthologies. As a small press, World Weaver seeks to 
produce books that engage the mind and ensnare the story-loving soul. 
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